
the Tanis Family

toMalta and beyond

Dear Praying Friends,  
     Happy Fall! Praise the Lord for opportunities to share about the great needs in Malta! God has 
blessed in many ways and has answered prayers in keeping us healthy and safe.

   Since June, we’ve been traveling full time.  Luke has been able to visit 
with a number of pastors and work at setting up meetings in 2020.  
Theo loves making so many new friends across the Midwest!

  In July, we got to spend 2 weeks at Camp 
Chetek, sharing our burden with Juniors and 
Teens. We also got to teach them Jesus Loves 
Me in Maltese.  
    In August, we had the privilege of being 
the missionaries for two Vacation Bible Schools. The combined penny offerings 
provided over $1,200 for Gospel resources in Malta! We also praise God for 
the opportunity to spend time with and learn from Anna’s relatives and fellow 
BMM missionaries, Mark and Nancy Sheppard.   September and October have 
been very full with missions conferences. 

We are excited to share that we will be taking a 3 week trip to Malta 
this December. We are excited to gain more experience and be 
involved in ministry opportunities. It was a blessing to see God provide 
for our airfare and housing! We are greatly anticipating this 
opportunity to learn more about Malta and understand its culture and 
religion in a better way.

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
Thank you for your prayers as we labor to partner with churches to bring the gospel to Malta and beyond!  We 
have presented in 45 churches. We had another church partner with us last week. Our support level is currently at 
26%    We are praying that we will reach 40% of support by the end of the year.     

Thank you for your continued prayers in these areas: 

• Safety and health as we travel 
• Grace and joy as we share our burden for Malta 
• Wisdom and open doors for scheduling churches in 2020 
• Churches to join with us in prayer and in financial support

For His Glory,  
Luke, Anna and Theo
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